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                                                                                                                                                     3.7.18 
Dear Parents, 
I have collated all Parent Questionnaire responses and thought you might like to see the very positive 
results, as shown below. This has been the first year we have used an online survey and many parents 
have commented that it was much easier to complete, as well as being more Eco friendly. 
   We are delighted that there has been a significant rise in the numbers of parents who read the Week 
Ahead e-mails each week and in the numbers of parents who access school information via Facebook and 
Twitter. These are all important ways for parents to find about what is happening in school and what is 
coming up in the future, in addition to the stickers and notes in the Home School Reading Records. 
   Thank you to all those parents who have kindly offered to be part of our group of Parent Experts, the 
children love to work with experts in different fields and it really enhances their learning. The additional 
comments made in the questionnaire are used to inform our policy and planning.  
      If you have any further comments you would like to make about home school communication please 
contact me at: dsanderson@westjesmond.newcastle.sch.uk 
 
                         Best wishes 

                         Dianne Sanderson  
                                   (Parent Partnership Co-ordinator) 
 
 
 
 
 
         
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Do you receive a warm welcome 

when you come into school? 

Very Welcoming 

73.26%        

Quite Welcoming 

24.42%          

Not Sure 

1.16%        

Not Welcoming 

1.16%            

How well do we respond to your 

queries or concerns? 

Very Well 

67.06%        

Quite Well 

23.53%          

Not Sure 

5.88%           

Not Well 

3.53%            

How well informed do you feel 

about what is going on in school, 

including curriculum visits and 

experiences? 

Very Well Informed 

48.84%          

Quite Well 

Informed 

41.86%         

Not Sure 

 

5.81% 

Not Well Informed 

3.49% 

Do you access school information 

via our Twitter and Facebook 

accounts? 

Yes 

70.93% 

No 

29.07% 

  

Do you read the Parent Mail 

emails each week? This is the 

best way to learn about up-

coming events for your child. 

Every week 

95.29% 

Occasionally 

4.71% 

Not at all 

0% 

 

Are you confident helping your 
child with their Maths work? 

Confident 

73.26% 

Not sure 

20.93% 

Not confident 

5.81% 

 

Do you feel well-informed about 
what your child is learning in 
school? 

Very well-informed 

25.58% 

Quite well-informed 

55.81% 

Not Sure 

 

10.47% 

Not well-informed 

8.14% 

Would you be interested in 
having a school-run holiday club 
e.g. during the summer or Easter 
holidays? 

Very interested 

65.12% 

Not sure  

19.77% 

Not needed 

15.12% 
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